
Title I Kindergarten Monitor Literacy Services Notification 

Re:  

Dear 

Based on current test scores and Benchmark Text Levels, it appears that your child is now able 
to work at grade level with regular classroom instruction.  This means that although your child will 
remain enrolled in the Title I Program, he/she will stay in his/her regular classroom.  I will 
work closely with your child’s teacher to monitor his/her need for services.   If it is 
determined that these services are no longer necessary, I will contact you. 

As always, you are welcome to contact me if you have any questions.  Email 
(___________________) is fine or you may call me at __________________. 

Sincerely, 

Title I Teacher 

Re:  

School: _____________________________ 

I have read and understand that is currently being monitored by Title I staff 
based on the improvement seen in his/her test scores. 

Signature_______________________________ Date: ___________________ 

Rev.: 02/2023 
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